
 

 

 

 

 
BARDWELL  SCHOOL | WEEKLY NEWSLETTER      

  

 
 

2nd May 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

I am thrilled to be able to share that I’ve been appointed 

as the new Head! Having been part of this community for 

some time, I know just how special it is—and I’m truly 

honoured to step into this role substantively. 

I look forward to continuing the great work we’ve already 

started together and building on our shared momentum 

in the months ahead. 

If you’d like to get in touch, please don’t hesitate to reach 

out to me at head.7029@bardwell.oxon.sch.uk  or give 

me a call on 01869 24212 or 07398 640892.  

 

We are delighted to share some exciting news with you regarding the leadership at Bardwell Special School. Following a 

successful Head Teacher recruitment process this week, we are very pleased to announce the appointment of Mrs Jo 

McGill as the substantive Head Teacher.  
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Elm Class trip to Wade Gymnastics  

Our students have been enjoying the sunshine this 

week at our Branch-Out after-school club!  
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